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Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
As a parent of a student learning in the Accelerator Faculty, we are delighted to invite you to an 
Accelerator Parent Teacher ‘Connect’ event.  
 
We want to create a positive working relationship between home and school, and meeting you face 
to face is an excellent place to start. We can’t wait to meet you. 

 
Please join us for 

 

Accelerator Parent Teacher Connect Event   
on  

Wednesday 29th September  
Drop in between 2:45-3:45,  

in the JB building.  
  
We hope to:  
 

• Create a good teacher-home relationship  
• Show how the Accelerator Faculty will best support your child's learning 
• Share advice on how you can help and support your child at home  
• Let you know how your child has settled in this year  
• Answer any questions you may have  

  
We look forward to meeting you and getting to know you and your families.   
 

Yours sincerely 
 

The Accelerator Team  
 

 
Research shows that a good relationship between home and school gives students the 
very best chance of success. 
 
 


